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April 2025 Recommended RM3 Allocation – Project Summary 

RM3 Project #19.1 – Contra Costa I-680/SR-4 Interchange Improvements ($7 million)  

The Contra Costa Transportation Authority (CCTA) is the project sponsor for RM3 Project 19, 

Interstate 680/State Route 4 Interchange Improvements. RM3 provides $210 million in toll funds 

for improvements to the I-680/SR-4 Interchange to improve safety and reduce congestion, 

including, but not limited to, a new direct connector between northbound I-680 and westbound 

SR-4, a new direct connector between eastbound SR4 and southbound I-680, and widening of 

SR-4 to add auxiliary lanes and high occupancy vehicles lanes. In February 2021, MTC 

approved and issued an $8 million LONP for the final design of the Interstate 680/State Route 4 

Interchange Improvements.  

Since the last allocation, CCTA completed the 100% Plans, Specifications, and Estimates 

(PS&E) phase and is ready to start the right-of-way capital phase. MTC has allocated $14 million 

in RM3 funds for Project 19.1, Interstate 680/ State Route 4 (I-680/SR-4) Interchange 

Improvements project phases 1, 2A, and 4 via Delegated Authority and CCTA now requests $7 

million in RM3 funds for the right of way capital phase. CCTA anticipates requesting the first 

construction allocation in October 2025. 
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